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Online School-Issue 2 

Newsletter Date: 3rd April 2020 

Head Teacher’s Notice Board 
Dear Children, Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
The staff have thoroughly enjoyed their show and tell sessions with all their children today.  We have 
had children: 
 

Playing the violin, singing songs, doing gymnastics, making flower pots and beds for sunflowers, 
 

writing formal reports on COVID19, videos of doing kick ups in football, baking cookies, 
 

nightingale lanterns, glow in the dark hama bead creations, reading books from the author Tom 
Gates,  

dragon drawings, making cardboard castles with a draw bridge, growing caterpillars, 
 

Powerpoint presentations on Roman times, building Lego boats, police stations and space stations,  
 

making bird feeders, baking lemon drizzle cake, making Roman chariots, speed staking, 
 

making Tudor castles, making a trellis for the garden, creating portraits of Howard Carter, 
 

PowerPoint on taking care of exotic pets, creating an Australian mind map, 
 

playing the guitar, making rainbow people and pictures 
 

Thank you for all the uploads, I hope to share some pictures in our next newsletter. 
 
We have loved receiving your rainbow pictures to share your support for all our Key Workers.  Please 
keep sending them in.  We are hoping to add them to our website in the next few weeks.  To our Key 
Worker parents, thank you for the sacrifices you are making to keep us safe, we are lucky to have you 
in our Danson family. 
 
Please continue to keep Winnie the Pooh in your mind.  
Keep social distancing, stay safe and look after yourselves.   
 
 
Please have a peaceful Easter Break 
 
Best wishes,  
 

L Casey 

Nurture-Believe-Inspire-Achieve 



 


